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Linda Duff 
 

        
 
 
 

Wow, where is this year going to, August already, 
time is flying and soon the snowbirds will be 
flying south again. Don’t come yet because it’s 

very hot here � 
 
We had a great meeting in July and there was a 
good turnout!  
 
Pam’s project was great, it was a study on 
gourds(between you and me I think they looked 
just like pumpkins but not orange lol). It’s really 
helping I think to prep the project at home, that 
way we get it finished at the meeting. 
This month Lynn will be teaching us painting on a 
wooden palm tree and of course the base. Then 
there is also a place to hang a ornament, painted 
or a unpainted, your choice.  
So as you can see we are busy painting at our 
club and inside because of the heat and having 
fun! 
Have a great month and see you all soon! 
Hugs 
Linda 
 

Carol Hechler and Jeanette Seese have started our Members' Gallery at the WWSC. We hope you have 
had a chance to see it, but we still need more items to fill our walls. We are asking you to bring in art that 
you have done to show off your talent! If you want to try to sell it, that's an option. 
We ask that you also provide a 3x5" note card or piece of paper that has your NAME, TITLE OF THE 
WORK (if no title, just write UNTITLED), the MEDIUM and a PRICE (optional). There are several shelves 
that can accommodate plates, boxes, gourds, miniatures, items needing an easel, etc. If we can get 
enough participation, we plan to rotate the artwork periodically. We hope you will contribute to a more 
"artistic" look to our meeting place! 
 

Make sure to stay up with all the latest and 
more detailed info on our website! 
https://www.naturecoastdecorativeartists.com 
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Spring Hill Decorative Artists 
Meeting Minutes 
July 6, 2019 
 
 
Meeting brought to order by President Linda Duff, 
thanked all for coming.  
 
Pam to teach art class doing pumpkins today, Lynn 
will be doing August.  
September, Darla Nolan , watercolor. 
There will be three pieces submitted to board , they 
will choose one.  
 
October , Lois  and September Hazel.  
 
Treasure’s report and minutes of June meeting 
posted in News Letter.  
 
Ronnie working on Membership Packet. 
 
Please bring new pictures to display in Senior 
Center.  
 
Lois, we are in need of new copy machine , to be 
discussed at next meeting.  
 
Mary Davis , thanked for sending out cards.  
 
Raffle, we took in $50 dollars.   
 
Gifts, Pam won Lois’s gift. 
           Lynn won Mary Davis’ gift.  
 
Meeting adjourned for Show and Tell.  
 
Respectfully,  
Mary Banks 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING 
MINUTES 
March, 2019 
Mary Banks, Secretary 

 

Birthday Raffles in August & September 
Carole Sheftic – August 
Carol Hechler – August 
Hazel Dickson – August 
Jean Thompson – September 
Dottie Ptaszynski - September 
 

Birthdays in August & September 
Carole Sheftic – 8/2 
Hazel Dickson – 8/16 
Carol Hechler – 8/22 
Dottie Ptaszynski – 9/6 
Jean Thompson – 9/27 
Hazel Mazanet – 9/30 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
Jean Thompson 

 

Sad News for Artists 
The Artist's Club is closing and will be 
shutting down their web site.  In their last 
catalog they mentioned that they will be 
having sales until their supplies are gone. In 
addition to a full line of Americana Paint, 
brushes, packets, books and all things paint-
related, they also have a site for free patterns 
to download. They also have some products 
that are difficult to find. It may be worth 
some savings to check out their website at 
www.ArtistsClub.com 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Lynn Merritt will be teaching this  
tropical ornament and stand. 
 

August 3 Workshop 



  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

July 2019 Photos 
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